
Jacob Jonas guessed Ms Bodway as the answer to yesterday’s question.  Mr. Staska wants 
recognition for guessing first tho...
Whose favorite all time Christmas present was a round saucer sled they used to pull behind our snowmobile?
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TODAY
• BB (Jh also) vs Carlton @ home. Kids Plus has concessions
MONDAY

Group/Winter Sports photos

Per Mr. Staska - if students cannot make it back to class on time, open lunch on Thursdays & Fridays will be discontinued.  Too many 
students are showing up late for class too often.

There is an elementary program on Tuesday at 1:30pm.  AS ALWAYS, you cannot go to the program unless you have parent 
permission and will be accompanied by a parent or guardian. Students that will be attending need to bring a note from a 
parent TUESDAY MORNING so a pink pass can be written. If we get a phone call or note at the last 
minute, you may not be able to attend. This is for students to see a sibling in the program, not a free pass for students to 
get out of class. If it’s abused, it may come to high school students not being allowed to attend elementary functions.

Seniors - IF YOU WANT YOUR SENIOR PICTURE IN THE YEARBOOK, YOU NEED TO GET IT TO THE 
YEARBOOK STAFF!!  We also need pictures of your hobbies, etc. 

These people need to get their bowling money in asap!!!  Tanner Bozell, Darian Fredrickson &  Brandon Wilkie.

Winter athletes need to get their activity fees in ASAP.

Contests- The locker and door decorating contest ends today Judging will be during 6th period. Prizes & winners will be 
announced.

Kids Plus has concessions tonight. see Cheryl M if you can help.

Group/winter sports photos next Monday, the 19th. You can get your picture forms from your coach. Student Council & 
Class Officers group photo will be taken around 11:45.  The schedule is posted outside the hs office.  Groups will be called down 
when the photographer is ready.

Mentor group competition night for Dr. Baumgardt’s & Ms. Burg’s mentor groups. Monday, December 19th from 
3:30-5:30pm.  Pizza will be served. The Ms. J & Mr. Fischer competition will be held next Tuesday night after school.

Students- If you plan to attend either the "Girls Only" or "Boys Only" Christmas party on Tuesday, December 20, you need to 
sign up on Cheryl Meld's office door.

2 student helpers (10-12 grade) are needed for the Kids Club After School program on Tuesdays and Thursdays. See 
Cheryl M

YEARBOOKS  will be on sale in the commons during both 1st and 2nd lunch through December.  ONLY FOUR days left to 
purchase your yearbook for $45 .

Snowmobile Safety is December 27 from 9am - 1pm at Tamarack Sno Flyers Building. If you are interested in getting 
your snowmobile safety certificate you must see Lisa Kruse to get the cd before the classroom instruction on the 27th.

Mark Your Calendars for THE social event of winter season: The Winter Formal. The formal will be held on 
Saturday, January 7th, from 8:30 to 11:30 P.M. We will have a DJ. Sign up sheets will be available in the high school office after 
Christmas. All attendees must sign up ahead of time.

Head’s up: Next Wednesday is “Tacky Christmas Apparel” day!  Wear your most hideous outfit (or come up with your 
own)! This is for staff and students.  Let’s have a little fun before our break!


